
 
 
 
 

14 October 2022 

 

Dear families, 

Urgent Road Resurfacing – Monday 17 October – Friday 21 October 

Over recent months the road leading to the academy has deteriorated significantly and we now need to undertake urgent repair 
work. Due to the need to get these repairs completed before the winter sets in, we have taken the decision that this work will 
be completed next week. Whilst we appreciate it’s not ideal to have the road resurfaced during term time we have had to reach 
out to suppliers that can complete these works at a reasonable cost to the academy. As such, we have had to complete this work 
when these contractors have availability.   

It is important to note that the academy will be open as normal and the road leading to the academy will be fully open in the 
morning and afternoon to allow students to be dropped off and collected in the school grounds. Outside of the school pick up 
and drop off times (between 9am and 3pm) the contractors resurfacing the road will have one side of the road open at all times 
and will operate traffic management systems. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Jason Patterson 

Principal 

 


